
 

 
 

Chief Executive Letter  

The IACP/FirstNet Indian Country Police Officer of the Year Award recognizes police 
officer(s) who have demonstrated exceptional valor in service to the people of Indian 
Country, thereby exhibiting the highest traditions of law enforcement. The 2020 
IACP/FirstNet Indian Country Police Officer of the Year Award will be presented during 
the IACP Indian Country Law Enforcement Section Midyear meeting.  
 
All award nominations must be received from the chief executive officer of the Police 
Department or from the chief executive, (president, governor, chairman, etc.) of the 
community the nominee serves. Please include a brief overview of the incident or act(s) 
below.  
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